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Reply to: Leah Smith 
Telephone: 01953 424455 
Date: 17 June 2024

Dear Member of Public, 

RE: Freedom of Information Request FOI/OPCCN/239 

I am writing in connection with your email dated 19 May 2024, in which you requested 
the following information: 

Please provide the following information for your Domestic Abuse Perpetrator 
Programme for the 2022/2023 Financial Year 

1. The Name/Title/Scope of the commissioned programme in your area including
programmes designed for male victims that accept/engage/support females

2. The total number of females who self-referred into the programme

3. The total number of self-referred females who were accepted onto the
programme

4. The total number of self-referred females who have completed the
programme

5. The total number of females referred by an agency (e.g., police, social service
etc.) into the programme

6. The total number of referred females who were accepted on to the
programme

7. The total number of referred females who have completed the programme

8. The names of the organisations who have made a referral to the programme

Link to evaluation of programme efficacy: 

9. Financial Contributors:

(Inclusive of Statutory, Non-Statutory Organisations and individual voluntary 
donations) 

10. Budget inclusive of Running Costs
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I have reviewed our records and can advise the following: 

1. The Change Hub Perpetrator Behaviour Change Intervention. The specification for
this service is to deliver accredited positive behaviour change interventions on a
one-to-one basis, which assists the perpetrator to address their abusive behaviours,
prevent reoffending and reduce repeat victimisation and vulnerability. This
programme works with both male and female perpetrators.

2. None, police referrals only.
3. None, police referrals only.
4. None, police referrals only.
5. 12.
6. 11.
7. 10.
8. Police referrals only.
9. Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk.
10. £125,000 per annum.

Yours sincerely 

L. Smith 

Leah Smith 
Complaints and Compliance Manager and FOI Decision Maker 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 
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Internal Review  

If you think we have not supplied information in accordance with Section 1 (the General 
Right of Access) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, or you are dissatisfied with the 
way in which your request has been handled, then you should write within 40 days of the 
date of the response to: 

Mark Stokes 
Chief Executive 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 
Building 7 
Falconers Chase 

Wymondham 
Norfolk 

NR18 0WW 

Telephone:  01953 424455 

Email:  opccn@norfolk.police.uk 

If you are dissatisfied in any way with our response or the way we have handled your 
request, you can contact us by phone, email or in writing. We may, in the first instance, try 
and resolve your complaint informally. However, at any stage you can request, or we may 
decide to treat your complaint formally under our internal review process.  

An internal review is conducted by the Chief Executive who will review the request and 
response, taking account of your complaint(s), and will respond in writing as soon as 
possible. The Information Commissioner’s Office recommends that a response should be 
made in 20 working days. If we are unable to respond in this timeframe, we will inform you 
and provide a date by which you should expect to receive our response.  

If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied then you can complain to the 
Information Commissioner's Office, the government regulator for the Freedom of 
Information Act. Details of how to contact the Information Commissioner's Office can be 
found at www.ico.org.uk 

mailto:opccn@norfolk.police.uk
http://www.ico.org.uk/
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